
 

 

 

Town-owned playgrounds closed 

MARCH 26, 2020 

Effective immediately, all Town-owned playgrounds have been closed until further 
notice. The Town of Vegreville made this decision as part of our ongoing efforts to 
protect public health amid the COVID-19 pandemic. 

As per the Government of Alberta’s recommendations, parks and green-spaces will 
remain open for careful enjoyment. If you visit our parks, please follow the Province’s 
restrictions on gatherings and practice social distancing, keeping a minimum of 2 
metres between yourself and others. However, we ask that if you can, that you remain 
at home. 

We continue to monitor the COVID-19 crisis with extreme diligence and will inform 
residents as matters affect our services. 

Updates, resources, and more information on COVID-19 can be found 
here: https://www.vegreville.com/town-services/public-safety/covid-19 

Updated - March 26, 11:34 AM, this closure includes all playgrounds in Vegreville, 
including the school-owned playgrounds.  
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